
Announcements! 

Sickness 

To ensure the health 

and safety of all     

pupils, especially those 

most vulnerable,    

parents are asked not 

to send pupils to 

school if they are 

acutely unwell or    

infectious. The advice 

of a GP should be 

sought regarding   

suitable periods away 

from school following 

certain illnesses and 

infections. Pupils 

should   remain out of 

school for 48 hours 

after the last time 

they have experienced 

vomiting or diarrhoea.  

Thank you. 

School Texting    

Service 

Please remember to 

update us if you have 

changed your mobile 

telephone number. 

Many thanks.   

 

 

 

 

 

Annual and Transition 

Reviews 

These will commence 

on Tuesday 09       

January and run until 

Thursday 25 January.  

They will be held in 

Miss Jordan’s office.  

Christmas Show DVD 

Thank you to everyone 

who came and         

supported our   

Christmas Shows. 

As always the pupils 

were magnificent! 

If anyone still wishes 

to purchase a copy of 

the Christmas Show 

DVD, they are      

available at a cost of 

£10. 

Next Holidays 

 

School will be closed 

on Thursday 15     

February and will      

re-open on Tuesday 20 

February 2018 
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Junior Pupil of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Antoni Zuwala 

JA2 

 

Senior Pupil of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Maughan 

Class S1 

 

Middle Pupil of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Samanta Vaitkute 

Class MA1 


